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April 2, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms Saltzman:

I am very concerned by arbitrary immigration enforcement. The re-

ports of ICE agents using police uniforms and detaining people at schools,

courts and hospitals are terrifying. This is weakening public trust in police

and damaging our communities. Please assure me that you will support the

ACLU restrictions on information sharing between ICE and BART police.

The ACLU has drafted model policies for police departments to disassociate

themselves from these actions and allow effective and productive policing.

BART interacts with many communities and should have a clear reassuring

policy.

I am very proud to be a bay area resident and a large part of that

derives from our broad mix of people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


